Careers Advisor (Grade 9) (Actual Salary range £26,845 - £29,301)
37 hours per week, Term Time plus 10 days (to include 5 inset days)

St John Fisher Catholic Voluntary Academy is looking to appoint a dynamic and visionary member of staff to design and implement a progressive Careers Advice and Guidance Curriculum, and provide bespoke one to one career advice for students transitioning to other providers. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]This is a new post and sits under the Assistant Headteacher of Personal Development who was also new to post in September. 

This post is a crucial part of our desire to forge an ambitious culture of high aspiration for all of our students.  

The role will be supported until the end of March 2023 by C&K Careers, so continuing the work they have done to ensure all students have clear pathways of progression. 

Interested candidates are encouraged to download the job specification and application form.  For further  details  or  to  take  a  look  around  the  Academy  ahead  of  application   please  contact, 
j-rose@stjohnfisher.org.uk (Acting Headteacher) or telephone the Academy on 01924 527000

A CES application form is available from the School website, www.stjohnfisher.org.uk/Vacancies/.  Application forms should be returned to recruitment@stjohnfisher.org.uk by 9.00 am on Monday 30th January 2023.

Interviews will be held on Friday 3rd February 2023.

St John Fisher Catholic Voluntary Academy is committed to the protection of our children and to best practice in the recruitment of staff.  

Applicants should note that, in accordance with KEEPING CHILDREN SAFE IN EDUCATION, it is the applicant’s responsibility to have made any necessary registrations relevant at the time of making this application which is required for people working or volunteering with children.   Accordingly, any offer of employment made will be conditional upon the results of checks from the Disclosure & Barring Service (“the DBS”) and Employer Access Online (regarding teacher prohibition/disqualification from working with children and young people).  Furthermore, since 1st September 2022 Keeping Children Safe in Education requires us to conduct online searches.
